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MR Lachlan in 
- 61 Brighton Street ST 
Curl Curl NSW 2096 

RE: DA2023/0995 - 5 4  Brighton Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

Hi there, 

As a long time resident of this suburb, where I have spent my entire childhood. I believe 
strongly that this suggested development is extremely out of the characteristic o f  the area and 
if this submission were to be accepted, the area would see major change in years to come. 
This is inconsistent with the street and the size and aesthetics of this development would be 
an obscene addition to the street. The carpark is far beyond excessive and may inflict 
increased flood risk coupled with traffic and congestion on this wonderful street. 

It is unwanted. 

Cheers Lachie 
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